Food and Drink at the Ridgefield Library
We are very pleased to welcome the public to our new, expanded library
building. In order to keep it fresh and clean, and in courtesy to all
visitors, we have established the following guidelines.

Food may be consumed only in the Bossidy Commons on the

Main Floor or in the Main Lobby.

Food is not permitted in Study Rooms, the Ellis Family Teen Center, the
Randolph Board Room, the Lodewick Family Children’s Library or other
areas of the Library. This includes candy, chips and other snacks as well
as more substantial food items.

Beverages in closed containers only are permitted in most

areas of the Library, unless posted otherwise.

No beverages are allowed in the Donofrio Family Technology Center.
In the event of a spill, please notify Library staff immediately so
appropriate clean-up can be done before major damage to carpets
takes place.

The Library does not maintain a café, vending machines or

other location for sales of food and drink items.

We encourage visitors to patronize the many restaurants and other
businesses in the downtown area that offer food and drink for onsite or
take-out enjoyment. Library staff are happy to provide more
information if you are unfamiliar with the available choices.



